
   

 

 

MISSOURI GAMING COMMISSION 
P.O. Box 1847 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
Phone 573-526-4080 
Fax 573-526-1999 
 

Media Release 

 

 
 

Contact: LeAnn McCarthy 
Phone: (573) 526-4080 
LeAnn.McCarthy@mgc.dps.mo.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 26, 2015 

 

 

Tim McGrail Named Deputy Director of Missouri Gaming Commission 

 

Jefferson City, Missouri, Thursday, February 26, 2015- The Missouri 

Gaming Commission welcomes retired Missouri Highway Patrol Major Tim  

McGrail as deputy director. 

 

Incoming MGC Executive Director Bill Seibert says “Tim McGrail brings a 

wealth of professional experience, as well as an outstanding reputation 

within law enforcement agencies in Missouri and around the nation. His 31 

years of law enforcement, as well as his management and leadership 

experience, will be beneficial in our regulatory efforts.” 

 

Tim McGrail was born in Corpus Christi, Texas, and grew up in Jefferson 

City, MO.  He graduated from St. Thomas Seminary High School in Hannibal 

and received a bachelor's of science degree in criminal justice from 

Lincoln University in Jefferson City. He served in the United States 

Marine Corps Reserves, and the Missouri National Guard.   

 

McGrail begins his position March 1st 2015.  
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